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Call to Order 
Emily Wolfgram called the meeting to order at 4:35 pm.

Roll Call
Donster (2) 	Evans (1)	Fletcher (1)	Gruenhagen (1)
Horizon (1)	S.Scotts (2)	N.Scotts(3)	Stewart (1)	Taylor (2)

Guests in Attendance
Dylan Bram
Tom Fojtik 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ellie Voss
Proxies
Tessa Sheets- Horizon
Isabelle Wilson- South Scott
Kim Stencil-Evans
Approval of Minutes (9-12-13)
Motioned by: Beca Mussatti  
	Seconded by:  Tabitha Matznick
	Motion passed
Approval of Minutes
Motioned by:  Andy Lynch
	Seconded by:  Beca Mussatti
	Motion passed 
Approval of Business
	Motioned by:  Tabitha Mtznick
	Seconded by:  Andy Lynch
	Motion passed  

Items for Information
Office Expectations- Kelsey
	Remember to keep the USRH office clean and neat and respect other people’s property. Don’t leave the door open if no one is in the office. The FOB key needs to be turned in to front desk by midnight. Use common courtesy; ask before putting on music or using the phone when there are others in the office. Friends are allowed in the office, but they need to sign in and follow etiquette as well. We call the USRH office the Fishbowl, for future reference. 
Elections
NCC/WCC Nominations-Michelle
	Isabelle Wilson nominated herself.
	Timothy Moss seconded the nomination.
Candidate Speeches-Michelle
	Isabelle is a freshman. Her major is Pre-K Education with a history minor. She lives in South Scott Hall and was an athlete, a part of DECA, yearbook, and Spanish Club in high school.

Candidate Question & Answer-Michelle
Grace: How do you think you be able to represent UWO and USRH while attending conferences?
Isabelle: She thinks Oshkosh is a great campus and likes everyone on campus and thinks everyone else should know how great Oshkosh is.
Lachlann: How will you bring back information to the Assembly from conferences?
Isabelle: She likes to take a lot of notes and will bring those notes back to the assembly.
Beca: What are your other time commitments?
Isabelle: She is a UMatter Rep.
Emily Wolgram: What are two strengths you have and one weakness?
Isabelle: Her one weakness is talking to people she is going to see every day. She is better at giving a speech to people she will only see once or twice. 
Tabitha: Do you have experience with conferences and networking?
Isabelle: She went to the Washington Leadership Conference for FFA and had to make a plan for how FFA, her community, and the world could be a better place.
Emily Wolfgram: What’s your favorite color?
Isabelle: Blue.
Candidate Discussion- Michelle
	Pro: Extremely helpful
	Con: Is a freshman and has less experience
	Pro: Can stay in USRH longer
	Con: Lack of initiative
Pro: Eager
Con: none
Pro: Experience with planning and public speaking
Con: none
Pro: Part of UMatter Campaign
Con: Won’t understand everything that is going on because she is a freshman
Pro: Charismatic
Con: none
Pro: Very likeable person
Con: none
Pro: Funny
Con: none
Ballot given out

Hall Reports
Donster (Nicholas Martin, Alexa Doering):  In the past week at the Donner/Webster community, events were planned for the upcoming Homecoming activities. We have decided that we will participate in the window painting and the hall decorating. It is still being decided whether we want to participate in ether the “Yell Like Hell,” the Lip-Sync, or neither. Results should be in soon. Also, Donster Dollars have been printed. The “Donster Dollar” is a reward system that is given out to people caught in random acts of kindness. They are used at the end of the year as a drawing for prizes.

Evans (Jennifer Welles): Evans hall government had its first meeting Tuesday September 24th, we talked about how we are going to promote homecoming in our hall and what each person was going to volunteer for. This year we are going to pair up with the CA’s in the hall to organize groups for the activities. We think that this will help because we are still only freshman and don't really know how homecoming works in college yet. The hall government is also looking to do something for Halloween, either a door decorating contest or a party in the basement of Evans hall. We are talking about this more at our next hall meeting. The fourth floor is also planning on making breakfast for the entire hall; they are looking to do it sometime in October. 

Fletcher (Molly Raisbeck, Samantha Speaker): We are trying to get residents involved in homecoming. It's a little difficult when we have an all-freshman hall. We had our first official hall government meeting, organized hall government and cleaned the hall government room. We are trying to get the word out there about hall government and homecoming activities. Involvement is everything for homecoming. 

Gruenhagen (Timothy Moss): The Top-Down Taco Tuesday event went over well with about 60-80 people showing up; not as many as the ice cream social, but that's okay. Hall Gov. is having our first "official" meeting next Tuesday Oct. 1, at 9:15pm (we will be having our meetings at this time from now on, unless notified otherwise). Gruenhagen is also starting our homecoming planning, but nothing is set in stone yet.

Horizon (*, *):  No Report 

North Scott (Tabitha Matznick, Adam Triggs, Lachlann Swanson): Activity to foster interest in the various homecoming activities and to gauge said interest was held Thursday September 26th at 8:00 PM. First Hall Gov. meeting was held Wednesday (9-25), voted in final USRH rep and second activities coordinator.

South Scott (Mark Peloski, *): No Report Submitted

Stewart (Alyssa Scott):  No Report Submitted

Taylor (Katherine O'Connell, Hanna Haapakoski): This week in Taylor Hall, we discussed future plans for homecoming and Halloween. We plan to hold a sober Halloween party alternative for kids on Wednesday night featuring the UMatter team and serving mocktails. 
For Homecoming we plan on participating in spoons, flag football, and window paint.

Committee Reports
Constitution (*): Isabelle Wilson is our new NCC/WCC.

Food (*): Blackhawk starting on Monday will be opening at 7:15 instead of 7:30.  The next food committee meeting will be on October 8th at 5pm in Blackhawk 110.  A friendly reminder that all halls must have a representative present at the meeting. The first premium night of the year will be next Wednesday the 1st.  Soon a marketing plan will be coming out soon explaining how many block meals you should have left for the Semester.  Marty, Bill, and Randy will be attending our assembly next week, if you have questions or know of people who do have questions please bring those to assembly next week.  We still need a food committee chair person, if you are interested contact a member of the executive board for an application.
Leadership Development (*, *): No Report 

Programs (*, *): No Report 
Safety and Security (Andy Lynch, *):  I had my meeting with Lori this week and we discussed the various things that I will be taking on this year as well as discussing my goals for the year.
The plan is to maintain communication with the UP, plan the Cirque de Safety program for next semester, and to create and promote safety on campus and within the USRH office. 

USRH Hall Funds (*): Hall Funds will meet October 6th at 7pm in Reeve 207.

Paid Assistants
Appeals (*): No Report 

Student Organization Representatives
AODA Task Force (*, *, *): No Report 

National Residence Hall Honorary (Beca Musati): No Report Submitted

Oshkosh Student Association (*): The Recognized Student Organization Training being held on October 1st.  Registration begins at 3:00pm and the training will go till 7:30pm in the Reeve Ballroom.  Two members of your organization will need to be in attendance, at least one being an E-Board member.  The rule is that people can "Double dip" meaning that they can represent up to 2 different organizations.  OSA is also looking to write a resolution for the USP program on campus.  We as an assembly will be talking about the resolution and about the aspects that we like about the program and the things that we would change. 

Pepsi Funds (Andy Lynch, *): No Report 

Reeve Advisory Council (*, *): Titan Nights will be changing their formatting this year, they will be partnering with existing programs such as homecoming, battle of the bands, and trivia. Down the line there might be an open house to introduce the new staff to Reeve Union.  Reeve Union will be having Local Live Music night on the 3rd in the Titan Under Ground, and will be having a Despicable me next weekend.  

Reeve Union Board (*): No Report 

Sustainability Council (*, *):  They are currently looking to have USRH as well as student representation as soon as possible. They meet biweekly on Tuesdays at 8:15 am (the next meeting is October 8th), if you are interested in representing USRH at these meetings please contact Michelle Cecil (Cecilm67@uwosh.edu) for an application.  They are currently in the process of writing the campus sustainability plan and will begin to have open forums on it, the third week of October.   


Executive Board
President (Michelle Cecil): USRH is sponsoring an event called Haiti through Drumming and Dancing, this event will occur on October 2nd in Reeve 202 from noon - 1pm.  Come and hear two men from Haiti share their stories and experiences about Haiti through drumming, song and dance.  If you would like more information about this event please contact Laurie Stevens.  We still have TONS of open positions, if you are interested in becoming a Appeals assistant, committee chair, or student organization representative, please contact a member of the executive board for an application.  Also please remember to take this information back to your halls.  I will be gone from assembly next week, I will miss you guys!  

Vice President (Emily Wolfgram): The postcards are out and applications are slowly rolling in to fill the open committee chairs, paid assistants, and student org. reps.

Director of Internal Affairs (Kelsey Sageser): This week I have made a point to contact all of the new Hall Representatives to welcome them and make sure that they all understand their duties as Hall Representatives.  I have also chose the day and times for the first Hall Rep. Council meeting (HRC).  It will be on October 8th at 8:30pm in the Breeze Conference Room in the basement of Horizon Village.  I have been working on getting ready for this meeting and making sure that all the Hall Reps understand what they are doing.  

National Communications Coordinator/Wisconsin Communications Coordinator (Isabelle Wilson): No report

Treasurer (Grace Flavin): We have received the final prices from loft sales and hope to receive the numbers for linen sales soon. We have paid for WURHA Affiliation.

Secretary (Emily Winker): Make sure to send in reports to me by Sunday at 11:59pm. When sending the report, there is no specific formatting, just remember to put your Hall/Organization in the Heading and “Report”. Have office hours done by Sunday at 11:59pm.

Advisor Report The advisors will be switching out every week and are glad to see you all at the meetings!
Announcements/Concerns/Discussion
Straw Pole to gauge interest in Chief Lemire speaking: majority favored.
Adjournment (5:45pm)
Motioned by:  Tim Moss
Seconded by:  Tabitha Matznick
Motion passed

Respectfully Submitted by,

Emily Winker
Emily Winker
USRH Secretary
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